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Ferguson, Lisa

From: Ferguson, Lisa
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 10:49 AM
To: 'gill@g2cinc.com'
Cc: Hanneken, Lisa*; Wandel, Joan; 'Robinson, Rosemary'; Senn, Nikki; Schnieders, Carla; 

Hernandez, Jennifer
Subject: NOW Intermedia, Inc_IXC_2008 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report_20 Day 

Notice

This email is to notify you that the Missouri Public Service Commission has not received your revised annual 
report as requested in the previous deficiency email sent to you on 07/01/09, therefore your response is 
considered PAST DUE. 

As stated in that email, the Commission’s rule 4 CSR 240-3.540 (4) states that a utility company which 
receives a notice  of deficiency for the information provided in the annual report shall respond to that notice 
within 20 days, or the utility company is subject to a penalty of $100 for each day that it is late in filing its 
response to the deficiency.

I have tried to contact you regarding this deadline, but have not yet received your filed response. If you are in 
the process of sending the revision, have already done so or need assistance in the matter, please contact me 
so that I can notate the information in your file to prevent further action. 

You must respond immediately, in order to prevent your file from being forwarded to our General Counsel’s 
office.

When contacting the Commission concerning your report, please reference the following identification number: 
BMAR-2009-1930.

A COMPANY RESPONSE TO THE ABOVE DEFICIENCIES IS REQUIRED.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ferguson
Lisa Ferguson, Utility Regulatory Auditor

Missouri Public Service Commission, St. Louis Office
9900 Page Avenue, Overland MO 63132
(314) 877-2778 Ext. 229

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended only for the person or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies 
of the original message.  If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to receive communications through this medium, 
please so advise the sender immediately.


